
2-day  Placer  County  supes
meeting in Tahoe
Placer County Board of Supervisors will have one of its thrice
annual meetings in the Lake Tahoe area July 22.

The meeting will begin at 4pm at the Tahoe City Public Utility
District offices, 221 Fairway Drive, in Tahoe City. The board
will  receive  a  report  from  the  North  Lake  Tahoe  Resort
Association on the past winter’s marketing efforts and what is
going on with summer. The TCPUD will also present a report to
the Board on operations and future plans for the Tahoe City
Golf Course.

At 5pm, the TCPUD will host a reception at the Golf Course
Clubhouse, 251 North Lake Blvd., Tahoe City.

The July 23 meeting will have a venue change with the meeting
beginning at 9am at the Resort at Squaw Creek in Olympic
Valley. At this meeting, staff from the county’s Community
Development  Resource  Agency  will  present  two  information
items, one on the status of the Tahoe Basin Community Plan
Update efforts and the other on the Truckee River Corridor
Access Plan.
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